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Special Needs Students Gear Up for an Epic Race on Decked-Out Golf Carts! 

Get ready for an adrenaline-pumping event as special needs students transform into 
race car drivers, taking the wheel of custom-designed, tricked-out golf carts! These 
fearless drivers are set to conquer the ultimate driving experience, showcasing their 
skills and determination in a thrilling race that promises to be as heartwarming as it is 
exciting. Buckle up, because this is one race you won’t want to miss! 

Kansas City, MO – August 16, 2024 – 2024 Autocross 

Kansas City Automotive Museum is excited to announce Autocross 2024, taking place 
on August 24, 2024 at the Underground located at 600 W 31st St, Kansas City, MO 
64108. This event will be an exciting experience, bringing together special needs 
students and car enthusiasts from across the Kansas City region.  

“We are thrilled to host 2024 Autocross,” said Doug Depew, KCAM board member and 
Autocross sponsor.  This event unites students, parents, and community leaders to 
enjoy a fun experience featuring something we can all get behind, the joy of the 
automobile.” 

Kansas City Automotive Museum is a non-profit organization, embracing the unique 
history of the origins and progressions of the automobile in Kansas City, a maverick in 
making transportation what it is today.  We educate people across the region from 
preschoolers to retirees to celebrate the artistry, culture, engineering and love of the 
automobile. 

For additional information about the museum or to arrange an interview, please contact 
our media relations team at media@kansascityautomuseum.com or 913-322-4227. 

 


